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Parent Letter Request

After several years of teaching, I have become very aware of the impact teachers can have on the lives of their students. As students enter school, they are turned over to the care of their teacher for nearly 8 hours a day. For this reason, I have always been a huge supporter of frequent home-school communication. It is my hope that this note will be the basis of a year’s worth of dialogue between us. We’ll discuss your child, what’s happening in class, ways you can support your child’s learning at home, and ways that I can extend what you do at home in school. 

My hope for this kind of ongoing dialogue leads me to my first request: Would you take a few minutes to jot down some thoughts about your child? Think about things that might be important for me to know as well as your hopes and expectations for this coming school year. Other examples include what shouldn’t I wait to find out about him/her? What are his/her greatest strengths, proudest achievements, or favorite subjects in school? What will I notice about him/her? What are the things you like or admire most about your child? How does he/she learn best? Feel free to include anything you would like me to know.

Why am I asking you to do this? I believe that when a parent and a teacher communicate regularly about a child, the child often has a happier, more successful school year. The more I know about your child, the better I can effectively meet his/her needs in my classroom. My goal is to make this year the best it can be for each student in my class! 

I have attached a piece of paper for you to write your letter on. You may also type the letter if you wish to do so. Please send your letter to school with your child on the first day of school. At the top of the letter please write your child’s first and last name. I look forward to reading your letter! 

Sincerely, 

Miss Deming ( 
